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11th December 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for their support and commitment.   We 
continue to go from strength to strength as a school and we are very proud of our students who continue to 
push themselves to excel. 
 
Mock Examination Results/Parents Evening – 16th January 
Year 11 are in the midst of their mock examinations.  Following the Christmas break, students will receive 
their results on Thursday 16th January.  Year 11 Parents’ Evening will then take place on the evening where 
guidance on how students can continue to improve will be given by subject teachers. 
 
Parents’ Evening will run from 4.00pm to 7.00pm and will include a special presentation on supporting your 
child through their examinations.  This presentation will be at 5.00pm and 6.30pm. 
 
Please return the attached reply slip to confirm attendance to Mrs Mills in G2.  Appointments can be made 
with each of your child’s subject teachers by logging onto our Parents Evening booking system which can 
be accessed via the link https://padgateacademy.co.uk/parents-evening-booking 
 
End of Term Arrangements 
The school will close at 12.30pm on Friday 20th December and will reopen on Monday 6th January 2020 
at the usual time of 8.40am.  
 
Normal lessons, delivering the planned curriculum, will continue during the final week.  As such attendance 
is vital; students are expected to wear full uniform and arrive equipped and ready to learn. 
 
 
Christmas Jumper day Wednesday 18th December 2019 
As part of our charity fundraising, we will be taking part in our annual Christmas jumper day.  Our charity 
donations this year will be split between The Clatterbridge Cancer Charity to raise money for a new 
specialist centre and also The Padgate Academy 2020 Paris Maths Live trip. 
 
We would like to invite all students to contribute to these causes by wearing a Christmas jumper, in return 
for a £1.00 donation.  We will collect this on the gate as students enter school.  Please note that the 
Christmas jumper is in addition to student’s full uniform. Any student wishing not to take part will come as 
normal in their uniform 
 
Please contact us if you need any further information or support as we work together to help your child 
achieve excellent GCSE results this year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
        
 
Mr W Morley        Mrs K. Mills 
Senior Leadership Team Lead for Year 11    Head of Learning for Year 11 
 
 
 
 



	
	
 

 

 
 

 
Please complete this slip to indicate whether you will be attending the Parents’ Evening and return to Mrs 
Mills, Head of Learning for Year 11, in G2. 
 
Student Name: 
 
I confirm that I will / will not be attending Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 16th January 2020, 4.00pm 
to 7.00pm 
 
Signed:   ______________________________        Print name:  ________________________________ 

 


